
Advanced Care Directive Information 

Sharing 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to share important information regarding my 

advanced care directive. 

Please find attached my advanced care directive, which outlines my preferences for medical care 

in the event that I am unable to express my wishes. It is crucial that this document is reviewed 

and understood by all parties involved in my care. 

Additionally, I would like to discuss the following key points regarding my directives: 

• Preferred medical interventions 

• End-of-life care preferences 

• Appointment of healthcare proxy 

• Organ donation wishes 

It is my wish that my values and preferences are respected, and I appreciate your attention to this 

matter. Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or need further clarification. 

Thank you for your support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


